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Phil de Cobain

From: FENNER M.K.
Sent: 20 July 2010 19:57
To: Phil de Cobain
Subject: RE: Photo Request

Attachments: Marquee 1.jpg; Marquee 2.jpg; Marquee 3.jpg; Marquee 4.jpg; Marquee 5.jpg; Marquee 6.jpg
Hi Phil,

I couldn't recommend you enough- you're always so brilliant. Attached are some photos. If you need a
recommendation then just let me know.

I'm sorry I wasn't able to take too many photos, so I hope these are OK.
Thanks,

Mel

From: Phil de Cobain [mailto:phil.decobain@btconnect.com]
Sent: Sun 11/07/2010 17:59

To: FENNER M.K.

Subject: Photo Request

Dear Melissa

Thank-you for choosing Premier Event Marquees to cover your event - we trust
you had a brilliant day!

We strive constantly for excellence and I wondered if you were pleased with
the service we offered and if so have any comments or observations about the
service we gave and your view of the marquees.

We are in the process of updating the gallery pages on our web site. If you
have any images of your event this year that we could use on our site we

would love to see them - please just either email them or post them to us on
a CD,

Once again thank you for choosing us.

Kind Regards
Phil de Cobain

13/08/2010



